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                                                                                      Wednesday 12th January 2022 

 

Everything you need to know about our EXCITING trip to Kidzania!  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited about our upcoming trip to Kidzania in London on Thursday 20th 

January 2022 and we would like to say a HUGE thank you to the Friends of Gooderstone for 

paying for the transport.  

Journey.  

The coach will be leaving Gooderstone at 7:30am so we would like all the children in 

school at 7.15am. This allows us to register them and also ensures that everyone has had 

that all important toilet visit before a long road trip.  

The coach is expected to return between 6pm and 7pm. We will send out a text when the 

coach is nearing home.  

Sickness. 

If your child suffers from travel sickness then please ensure that they have had their tablet 

prior to coming to school in the morning. If they require one for the way home, please 

contact your class teacher and they will administer it once you have completed the medical 

form.  

What to bring.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a bag they can carry themselves 

(backpacks are ideal). We have a designated luggage area where we can leave coats and 

bags during our visit. We ask that the children do not bring glass bottles, sweets, fizzy drinks 

or chocolate in their lunch. As we are going for a long time so please pack extra snacks for 

the bus/day as they will be hungry.  
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What to wear. 

We ask that children wear comfortable shoes for walking around Kidzania. They are able to 

wear non-school uniform with a school jumper/cardigan on top (this is for easy identification).  

Although masks are non-compulsory for primary school children we ask that you provide one 

for the children to wear on the bus.  

What not to bring. 

Please do not send your child with money, electronic devices or mobile phones.  

Volunteers. 

A huge thank you to the parents offering their services, we are lucky to have so many of you 

offering to come and help. Class teachers will be in contact with you shortly to give you more 

information about the upcoming trip.  

I would also like to take this time personally to thank my school staff for giving up their own 

time outside of school hours to provide the children with a wonderful unique learning 

experience.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs Godbold  
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